
I am interested in continuing on as NARALO rep. on the FBSC. I have been working with 

this committee for the past year particularly in responding to requests for comments on 

finance and budget matters. I have been particularly focussing on the strategic goal 

concerning the evolution of the multistakeholder model, and am happy to carry on 

taking the lead on this topic. 

Marita Moll 

 


